
 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES 
  
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF MISSISSAUGA 
 
 MISSISSAUGA CYCLING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
  

 TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2011 - 7:00PM   
 

COMMITTEE ROOM A 

   

2ND Floor, Civic Centre 

300 City Centre Drive, Mississauga, ON   L5B 3C1  

Internet Address - http:/www.mississauga.ca 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:   Jeff Wachman (Chair) 

Don Stephens (Vice-Chair) 

Allan Harder 

Darrin Wolter 

David Bell 

Donald Morris 

Dorothy Tomiuk 

Rajendra Singh 

Krista Lethbridge 

Councillor Chris Fonseca 

Syed Ali 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Andrew Hamilton-Smith 
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CITY/REGIONAL STAFF PRESENT: Jacquelyn Hayward Gulati, Manager, Cycling 

Office 

   Jacqueline Hunter, Cycling Technologist 

   Andy Bate, Supervisor, Traffic Operations 

   John Britto, Legislative Coordinator, Office of the 

City Clerk 

   Sacha Smith, Legislative Coordinator, Office of the 

City Clerk 
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CALL TO ORDER – 7:30PM 

 

 

DECLARATIONS OF DIRECT (OR INDIRECT) PECUNIARY INTEREST - Nil 

 

 

PRESENTATIONS/DEPUTATIONS  

 

Dorothy Tomiuk presented an overview of the presentation on the Tour de Mississauga 

proposed to be presented to Council at its meeting scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 

September 14, 2011.  

 

Discussion ensued and members suggested that additional photographs detailing the route 

of the Tour de Mississauga be included in the presentation.  

 

 

MATTERS CONSIDERED: 

 

1. Administrative Matters: 

 

 1.1 Items to be added under “Other Business” - Nil 

 

 1.2 Minutes of Previous Meeting – August 9, 2011 

 

 Approved as presented: (David Bell) 

 

2. Tour de Mississauga Presentation to Council 

 

Committee discussed the proposed presentation to Council for the 2011 Tour de 

Mississauga event. 

 

Members agreed that Jeff Wachman (Chair), Don Stephens (Vice-Chair), Dorothy 

Tomiuk, and Darrin Wolter would coordinate the presentation at Council on September 

14, 2011. 
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3. Fall 2011 Ward 3 Group Ride 

 

Committee discussed the fall 2011 group ride in Ward 3 scheduled for Friday, October 

21, 2011. 

 

Councillor Chris Fonseca suggested one more group ride in Ward 3, as well other 

Councillors could consider having group rides within their Wards.  

 

4. Speaker for Cycling Workshop 

 

Committee discussed the proposal for a public session on cycling in Mississauga and the 

possibility of engaging Eleanor McMahon, Found of Share the Road Cycling Coalition as 

the Key Note Speaker.  

 

Jeff Wachman suggested that Jacquelyn Hayward-Gulati, Manager, Cycling Office 

provide the Committee with a formal proposal to be included as an agenda item for the 

October 11, 2011 meeting of the MCAC. 

 

5. Invitation to MMM Group’s 17th Annual Bike and Hike to Your Roots Event 

 

Jacquelyn Hayward-Gulati, Manager, Cycling Office provided an overview of the MMM 

Group’s 17th Annual “Bike and Hike to Your Roots” event scheduled to be held on 

Wednesday, October 5, 2011. Jacquelyn explained that this is an after-work social event 

that includes a choice of two guided tours, followed by a post-even BBQ, which will be 

held at the Centennial Park Golf Centre, which will be the start and finish point of the 

tours. 

 

Jacquelyn further advised that the event is for invitees only, and participants are advised 

to RSVP by September 28, 2011, along with the Waiver Form (circulated at the meeting). 

 

6. Information Items 

 

6.1 Article dated August 24, 2011 from the Mississauga News entitled, “Greening 

the Way for Cyclists”. 

6.2 Article dated September 1, 2011 from the Mississauga News entitled, “Port 

Credit Unveils Bike Racks”. 

6.3 Editorial dated September 6, 2011 in the Mississauga News entitled, “Vote with 

your Wheels”. 
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Recommendation: 

That the Articles dated August 24 entitled, “Greening the Way for Cyclists” and 

September 1, 2011 entitled “Port Credit Unveils Bike Racks”, and the Editorial dated 

September 6, 2011 entitled “Vote with your Wheels” from the Mississauga News, be 

received . 

RECEIVED (Krista Lethbridge) 

MCAC-0023-2011 

 

Date of Next Meeting – October 11, 2011 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT – 8:30 PM 

 

 


